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                                                                    22nd October 2009 
 
    
Dear Councillor 
 
EXECUTIVE BOARD 28

TH
 OCTOBER 2009 – CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 

Subsequent to the issue of the agenda for the above meeting to consider the Football World Cup 
2018 bid, the closing date for final bid submissions to England 2018 has been extended from 9th 
November to 26th November 2009. 
 
In view of this it has been agreed that the meeting arranged for 28th October 2009 will be cancelled. 
 
A meeting of the Board will be arranged nearer to the revised submission date for which new papers 
will be issued. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ian Walton 
Principle Governance Officer 

 
 

To Members of the Executive Board 
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